

Eclipse IDE WG Minutes - February 20, 2024

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approve Minutes of Feb 6, 2024 Meeting @Mark to send out when approved.	Mark	5
Housekeeping <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Planning council seat appointment Sponsorship logos 	Sharon	5
Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes) Appointment to take Martin Lippert's role on development efforts initiative.	Paul	10
Planning council priorities - update from last meeting Hiring of resource for IDE WG Windows on ARM hardware funding.	Jonah	10
Our on-site meeting for Product Planning / Product Vision will take place on February 27, 2024 , at our Frankfurt office. Agenda topics and Presentation material creation. Slide deck for preparation with questions - Johannes. https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/14mQIFae_lf6Tm35G4WIXOmCdyR8lhjV/edit#slide=id.p7	Manuel/Johannes	20
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Marketing: We should consider external communications such as a LinkedIn channel for the IDE. (High) It's created Our website improved but could be improved further. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Screenshots of IDE (High) Landing pages for each product? Java, C/C++, etc. (High) Company logos. (High) 	Mark/Sharon	5
AOB	All	5

Minute Taking Roster

If you cannot attend the meeting, please arrange for your alternate to take over.

- Titouan
- Manoj / Andrew
- John
- Sebastian / Yannic
- Imran
- Jonah
- Martin
- Manuel / Frederic
- Max / Johannes

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 11 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- **Manoj Palat** / Andrew Tram (IBM)
- **Sebastian Ratz / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)**
- Manuel Bork / **Frederic Ebelshäuser** (Yatta)
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)**
- **Mark Goodchild** / William Riley (Renesas)
- Abdul Rahiman Imran / **Harald Mackamul** (Bosch)*
- **Johannes Matheis / Max Kramer** (Vector)
- **Titouan Vervack** / Mark Christiaens (Sigasi)
- **Jörg Kubitz** / Hartwig Brandl (SSI Schaefer)
- **Martin Lippert** (VMware - Supporter Representative - Elected)
- **John Dallaway** (Committer Representative - Elected)

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- **Paul Buck** (Eclipse Foundation)
- **Sharon Corbett** (Eclipse Foundation)
- Thabang Mashologu (Eclipse Foundation)
- Ed Merks (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)

Minutes for February 20, 2024

Approve Minutes of February 06, 2024 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of February 06, 2024. Johannes moves and Martin seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of February 6, 2024.

Housekeeping

- Housekeeping on planning council seats (platinum membership, new member)
- Updated (organization) sponsorship logo

Dev Efforts

- Steering committee ratifies Manoj as the steering committee's representative in the dev effort subcommittee, successor to Martin
- Paul gives update on dev efforts

Planning council priorities

- Jonah points out that it has been helpful to be part of both the planning council and steering committee, asks if Manoj can participate in the planning council as an observer.
 - Steering committee approves to have Manoj as an observer in the planning council
- Planning council encourages the steering committee to hire an onboarding member for development.
 - Idea: looking for a multiplier, keeping things together, emphasis on technical part, not on manager, doing technical work
 - Steering committee agrees to consider this idea and move forward
 - Paul / Sharon / Jonah will meet with Manuel regarding the business planning / budget
- Money needed for Windows on ARM build infrastructure / Jenkins runners
 - No objections
 - Sharon points out that some money for it infrastructure is available, but concrete numbers are needed to see if money needs to be moved from other line items

On-site Feb 27, 2024

- Planning on track, ~15 people, no guests from the community had time, but there was interest
- Action Item: Fill out questionnaire slide

Marketing

- Maintenance of LinkedIn channel needed
- Decision needed on website: Only add some pages (can be done quickly), or do a redesign (more effort)? -> Will be discussed further in next meeting

AOB

- Johannes: JavaLand 2024 talk by Vector accepted